Attachment A

July 11,2017
Kathy Fleagle
1001 West Spring St.
St. Marys, Ohio 45885

419-953-5657
tkfleagle@bright.net

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

It is my intention to retire from my position as a teacher in the Head Start
program. The effective date of my retirement will be August 1,2017. 1
have thoroughly enjoyed working with everyone and appreciate the support
provided to me during the past 25 years with Celina City Schools. I am
so thankful for the opportunity of working with such a great group.

If I can be of assistance in any way now or in the future please let me know.
I would be happy to offer whatever assistance I can to provide for a

smooth transition. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Kathy Fleagle



